
Rare plants of Everglades 
National Park 

their history, conservation and restoration 

Event Details: 
Garden House, Fairchild Tropical Botanic Garden 

7:00-9:00 pm, Monday, March 2nd 2015 
  
Join The Institute for Regional Conservation at Fairchild to celebrate more than a decade 
of work on the native plants of Everglades National Park.  Learn about some of the 
rarest plants in South Florida that have been found in the largest National Park in the 
eastern United States – which plants have disappeared, which are still present, and 
efforts to monitor and restore their populations.  IRC’s George Gann will describe the 
massive collaborative effort to document the status of rare plants in the park and 
recommendations to improve their plight in the face of sea level rise, exotic species 
invasions and other threats.  There will also be an open discussion including Everglades 
Botanist Jimi Sadle and Fairchild’s Joyce Maschinski.  A reception with refreshments will 
follow.  

  
This event is open to the public.  For more information, please 

email irc@regionalconservation.org   
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